
 
 
 
 
Legal Notice 
 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET 
 
The Stark County C.U.S.D. #100 Board of Education directed its superintendent to hold a 
Public Hearing for the  20225-2026 Budget. This budget will be on display beginning 
Tuesday, August 19, 2025 in the Office of the Superintendent, 300 W. Van Buren, 
Wyoming, Illinois. 
 
The Public Hearing on the Fiscal Year 2026 Budget will be held Monday, September 22, 
2025 at 6:00 p.m. in the Stark County Elementary Cafeteria, 300 W. Van Buren, 
Wyoming, Illinois. 
 
Emily Leezer, Secretary 
Board of Education 
Stark County CUSD #100 
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